
 

 

 

 

 

 

Flagstaff Hill Week 4 Wrap-Up  
  
  
Upcoming Weekly Events  
  

• Tuesday May 29: Kidzbiz Growth and Development for 5/6 students  
• Wednesday May 29: Free Community Breakfast at 8am  
• Friday May 31: Whole School Assembly @9am in the Gym  

  
Please remember to check the website for upcoming events and information. These are mostly updated now, 
with a few events pending approval by Governing Council.   
Be Brave, Be Curious, Belong | Flagstaff Hill Primary School  
  
Other Information  
  
R-2 Swimming  
What a successful week our youngest students had with swimming! We heard how amazing students were at 
getting to know a different routine and organising themselves in and out of the pool. We know swimming 
week can be a lot for families and appreciate all the extra organisation and assistance from all parents and 
staff to make this successful.   
  
URSTRONG Parent session  
Thank you to the huge number of families who tuned in to the URSTRONG Language of Friendship session on 
Wednesday. It was great to see such a great turn-out! If you were unable to make it; we will send out a link to 
watch the replay when it comes available.  
  
Community Breakfast  
Don’t forget our free School Community Breakfast next Wednesday (29th May) starting at 8am on the JP 
Lawn/COLA and the special canteen offer that day of jelly with coloured popcorn. Order through the Qkr! App. 
We hope to see you there!  
  
Friendly reminder  
We love connecting with families to ensure that we can set our students up for success. A friendly reminder 
that teachers begin explicit instruction at 8:50am each morning. This means that teachers are not available for 
lengthy chats, as they need to be inside with the students to supervise and teach. We understand that there 
may be quick things you need to let the teacher know, so please send the child in with a quick note or 
message. You are also welcome to stop by the Front Office and we can pass on messages to teachers. Please 
contact the teacher through email if you like to schedule in a meeting for after school times.  
  
School uniform  
Our school uniform policy has just been approved by the Governing Council. You will find the updated policy 
on our website. We are asking families to support us on following the uniform policy.   
Students should be in sun safe and appropriate clothing that allows them to successfully access all school 
activities (including sport and fitness) and ensures that they are identifiable as belonging to Flagstaff Hill 

https://flagstaff.sa.edu.au/


Primary School. E.g. Crocs are not part of our school uniform as they are unsafe for students playing in the 
gully and during lunch and sport times.   
  
We have also had a few parents ask about additional items to be added to our list including winter pinafores 
and rugby tops. We have contacted suppliers to get some more information on costs and availability as a first 
step.   
We are also looking at getting some second hand jumpers for students to ‘swap’ if they come to school 
without a jumper. We understand how tricky; especially in winter it can be to have a clean school jumper and 
want to assist families more with this.  
   
Enjoy your weekend  

The Leadership Team  

 


